





## <u>UPDATE: Choral Concert at Ripon Cathedral – Tuesday 29<sup>th</sup> March 2016, 7:30pm</u>

Dear Parent,

As you are aware the musicality choir have been invited to perform in the Harrogate International Youth Festival concert at Ripon Cathedral on <u>Tuesday 29<sup>th</sup> March</u>.

I can now confirm that the concert will start at **7:30pm** which is 30 minutes later than previously advertised. We will **not** rehearse during the day. For the evening performance students will need to be at the Cathedral by **7:10pm** and the concert is scheduled to finish around 9:30pm. Students will need to wear **full school uniform** for the performance.

Family and friends are invited to come and support the choir; tickets will be available on the door or alternatively they can be purchased in advance from the Harrogate Box Office. Parents of Ripon Grammar School students will receive a 2 for 1 offer on adult tickets, please mention this when purchasing your tickets.

I hope that you will be able to come along and support the students, if you have any questions, please email me at school: morpethe@ripongrammar.co.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs B. Morpeth

Headmaster: Martin Pearman, MA(Oxon), CChem, FRSC

Address: Clotherholme Road, Ripon, North Yorkshire HG4 2DG Telephone: (01765) 602647 Facsimile: (01765) 606388

Email: admin@ripongrammar.co.uk Website: www.ripongrammar.co.uk











